

# In Hatch News

**JUNE 2020** 

Software Upgrade Strategic Outcomes

Purple Strides





PURPLESTRIDE
MILWAUKEE 2020
PRESENTED BY ELEVATE
10 YEAR ANNIVERSARY



# **Software Upgrade**

### **ABD** Implementation

We went live May 25<sup>th</sup>, 2020! Hatch Staffing Services has officially made the move to ABD Ultra Staff!

In an effort to provide our candidates and clients with better technology and to create greater efficiencies to all our processes, we made the leap away from Bond StaffSuite; a program we had been with since 2007. As all of you know, there are many pains associated with making a software change. These pains have prevented us from moving forward and COVID19 gave us the time we needed to take the plunge.

We are thrilled with the move but continue to work out kinks as we face nuances with the new system and recognize that converting old data is never seamless. Hatch is thrilled to leverage this resource in the second half of the year and believe it will allow us to attract talent quicker, on-board talent more efficiently, communicate with talent and clients seamlessly using different platforms and integrate with additional tools to make us a better, faster and smarter boutique recruitment firm.

We are rolling out different phases of this new platform to our candidates and clients each month. You will learn about new capabilities from on-line timekeeping to customized reports. Stay tuned for more information!





### **Strategic Outcomes**

#### **COVID-19 RESPONSE TEAM**

While I don't believe any of us planned our business around a pandemic, we have responded quickly to ensure the safety of our associates, clients, and internal staff members. Like many of you, we continue to update our processes, policies and safety guidelines daily to ensure our associates feel safe going to work, our clients feel safe adding new staff to their workspace and our team at Hatch stays healthy and ready to serve all of you.

We have updated all of our safety processes and protocols to ensure our associates know proper hygiene, are aware of our flexible attendance policy that encourages people to stay home when they are not feeling well and continue medical screening questions to ensure no risk to you or anyone else. Communication and trust during this time is critical and we are committed to you all that we are doing our part.

Hatch has advised all clients to have proper PPE available to all associates for assignments, encourages reducing shared spaces, and limiting risk and exposure where possible. We have asked all associates to alert us immediately of unsafe practices and have reviewed with all our customers new guidelines to ensure safety protocol is being followed.

If there is anything else we can do to make you feel safe or to make our clients feel comfortable bringing new employees onboard, please reach out to Eric Becher at <a href="mailto:eric@hatchstaff.com">eric@hatchstaff.com</a> or Kristin Adelmund at <a href="mailto:kristin@hatchstaff.com">kristin@hatchstaff.com</a>.







PIVOT – the most common term we have heard over the past three months! How have we pivoted at Hatch? We are not offering Medical Screeners to our clients to assist them in managing the additional safety processes and procedures in their organizations. Medical screening questions, temperature checks and consulting services available to all in this area.

Intern support – we are offering training to interns throughout the city to help aid in teaching them soft skills while building a sense of community. Interns have access to a wide array of training programs both virtual and on-line. In addition, mentors, and networking available. Call Eric Becher to learn more at 414-704-9520.

PURPLE STRIDES 2020! We are thrilled to have just completed the first ever, Virtual Purple Strides – a run/walk dedicated to raise funds and awareness for pancreatic cancer! Watch for more info next month!